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Subject: Recommendations from the BS RAC on the fisheries for Baltic Sea
fish stocks in 2012 and comments on consultation of fishing

opportunities

Dear Mr Johansson,

Thank you very much for your letter dated 11 July 2011 providing your recommendations
for the Baltic Sea fishery for 2012 and your comments in relation to the Communication
from the Commission Concerning a Consultation on Fishing Opportunities.

We have reviewed your recommendations and I can assure you that during the drafting of
the proposal for the 2012 Fishing Opportunities Regulation for the Baltic Sea the position
of the BS RAC is being taken into consideration.

Meanwhile, I am looking forward to know the outcome of the meeting that BS RAC is
organizing together with the ICES regarding the status of both salmon stocks and sea

trout in the Baltic Sea for 2012.

Yours sincerely, Qﬂ/\y\\

Lowri Evans
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